
 

 

NOTICE OF WORKS 
SPAINS WHARF ROAD THRESHOLD AT KURRABA ROAD 

 
5th JUNE 2024 

Dear Resident, 

Council’s Contractor, Anzellotti Constructions, will soon be undertaking the threshold replacement 
of Spains Wharf Road Stairs at Kurraba Road. 
 
The expected start date is Wednesday 12th June, weather and other factors permitting.  Works are 
scheduled to be completed within four days (weather and other factors permitting). 
 
All vehicles must be removed from the work site area, to ensure that no delays to the works are 
caused. Vehicles left parked in the works area may be towed away to allow work to proceed. 
 

For the duration of the works Spains Wharf Road will be closed at Kurraba Road to through traffic. 
This will mean that cars will need to enter and exit their properties via Lower Wycombe Road. 
Traffic controllers will be on site to assist with vehicle movements during the day. Off-street 
parking will NOT be affected, some on-street parking WILL be affected around the works area.   
 
If you have any questions regarding these works please contact Anthony Anzellotti from 
Anzellotti Constructions, on 0418 223 302. Any additional enquiries in relation to the works should 
be directed to Council’s Engineering Project Manager, Ashraf Doureihi on 9936 8232 or 
Ashraf.Doureihi@northsydney.nsw.gov.au 
 

Council and the contractor appreciate your cooperation and understanding for the duration of 

these works 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Anthony Anzellotti 
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